
3rd October 2022. 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
“Exchange Plaza”, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), 
Mumbai-400051. 

BSE Limited, 
P.J. Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai-400001. 

Dear Sirs, 

Sub.: Suzlon Energy Limited – Rights Issue. 

In continuation to the announcement dated 2nd October 2022, the Promoters and the Promoter Group 
have re-confirmed their participation in the proposed rights issue and have expressed their intention to 
subscribe to the full extent of their rights entitlement. Accordingly, the Company will continue to 
follow the schedule for the proposed rights issue set out in its letter of offer dated 28th September 2022 
(“LOF”). An addendum to the LOF will follow in due course. 

This is for your information as also for the information of your members and the public at large. 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 
For Suzlon Energy Limited 

Geetanjali S.Vaidya, 
Company Secretary. 
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